

Class of 1957

ibash.edu

Class Agent John Yanko Alumni and Parent Relations Office 301 W. Wabash Ave. Crawfordsville, IN 47933

705 001 0000 705-

alumni@wa

wat

December 2023

Dear Men and Women of '57,

The GIANT STEPS CAMPAIGN concluded with over \$250 million in gifts, pledges and commitments; including over 80 endowed scholarships and 36 department program funds (minimum \$100,000 per fund). <a href="https://giantsteps.wabash.edu/">https://giantsteps.wabash.edu/</a> The Annual Fund exceeded \$3.65 million and had more than 40% of alumni participation for the 10th consecutive year. The College's endowment approximates \$368 million.



Condolences to family and friends of MICHAEL PAUL SHINKLE (Howell, MI) who died August 29, 2023. He was born August 2, 1935 in Muncie, Indiana, the only son of Dorothy and Glenn Shinkle. He married Linda Shafer in 1959 and she preceded in death.

Survivors include children Ted (Dawn), Doug (Stephanie), Michelle (Joe) and Amy (Chad); three grandsons, Erik (Jasmin), Johnathan (Jordon), and Mathew (Sammi); and two great granddaughters, Oaklyn and Eden.

Wabash welcomes students who are first in their family to attend college. Approximately 30% of current students; 20% of faculty and staff and more than half of the deans are first generation college students. https://www.wabash.edu/news/story/13203

Wabash College needs and appreciates your financial support. <a href="https://www.wabash.edu/give">https://www.wabash.edu/give</a>

Best wishes to you and family for the Holiday Season and have a rewarding 2024.

Enjoy the Holidays,



Jeananne and John B Yanko



The 55th Annual Christmas Music and Reading Festival



Fall Theater Production: Something Rotten!



Wabash President Scott Feller



Wabash vs DePauw Basketball 12/29/23



Wabash Always Fights!



The Senior Bench welcomes the newest class of students

## AlwaysWabash